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General Practice Privacy Notice
The GP DPO Privacy Notice Template has been reviewed and recast as a Data Protection Privacy Notice, website landing page, with four separate Privacy Notices as follows:
· Direct Care
· Human Resources
· Statutory Purposes
· Planning and Research
In addition, the Processing Activities table has been updated and now includes details of recent programmes and initiatives involving Practices such as the Kent and Medway Care Record (KMCR) and Strategic Health and Care Board (SHaCB).  The Processing Activities table will be updated quarterly and made available to Practices.
To ensure Practices remain compliant with their data protection obligations, it is important, your websites are updated as soon as practicable to include the new Data Protection Privacy Notice website landing page and separate Privacy Notices.
The data protection website landing page and individual privacy notices contain instructions highlighted in yellow, which Practices will need to review and complete.
Likewise, Practices will need to review the updated Processing Activities table, so that it reflects their own circumstances.   
These resources are available on the GP DPO MS Teams Channel.
If you have any questions or require access to the MS Teams Channel, please do not hesitate to contact Kmicb.gpdpoteam@nhs.net.
   
   



